
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT  

 
IN RESPONSE TO  

 
IFB No. 025-002 

 
FOR 

 
PRTC CEILING TILE AND GRID REMOVAL REPLACEMENT 

 
ISSUED 

 
OCTOBER 22, 2024 

 
 
In response to the subject solicitation, the Potomac and Rappahannock Transportation 
Commission (PRTC) intends to award a Contract to Landivar & Associates, LLC of 
Alexandria, Virginia.             

 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
LaWana Glymph, 
Contract Specialist 
(703) 580-6158 
Email: lglymph@omniride.com  
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